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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fw: Request for DENR Representative during the scheduled ocular inspection of
PRA
1 message

Diomedes Tan <dmtan@pea.gov.ph> Tue, Apr 18, 2023 at 1:12 AM
To: "leclaudio.mimaropa@gmail.com" <leclaudio.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Dir. Claudio:
This is in connection with the case filed by the developers/contractors of the Coron Bay
Reclamation Project subject of PRA's total forfeiture which is due for filing of position paper with
the RTC Branch 163-CORON on May 1, 2023. In this regard, may we respectfully request for the
DENR-MIMAROPA representatives familiar with this case during the conduct of ocular inspection
to be undertaken jointly by PRA and Office of the Government Corporate Counsel (OGCC) and
your representatives on April 26-27-28, 2023. Furthermore, OGCC is requesting an online meeting
during the duration of the Coron visit with your office for real-time consultation as a result of
observations made at the site.  The purpose of this coordination is to avoid any conflict or
inconsistency and to come up with a harmonious collaboration of facts and events.  Your
immediate reply on this urgent matter shall be highly appreciated. Thank you.
Engr. Diomedes Tan, PRA-Manager Reclamation Department
dmtan@pea.gov.ph
CP# 09175815020

From: Diomedes Tan
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 1:49 AM
To: PENRO Romblon <micolandrito7715@yahoo.com.ph>
Cc: Marc Gregory Solano <mmsolano@pea.gov.ph>; sarcpodi@gmail.com <sarcpodi@gmail.com>;
bem_endangan@yahoo.com <bem_endangan@yahoo.com>
Subject: Request for DENR Representative during the scheduled ocular inspection of PRA and the Office of
Government Corporate Counsel (OGCC)
 
Dear Dir. Landrito:
This is in connection with the case filed by the developers/contractors of the Coron Bay Reclamation Project
subject of PRA's total forfeiture which is due for filing of position paper with the court on May 1, 2023, may
we respectfully request for the DENR representative during the conduct of ocular inspection to be
undertaken jointly by PRA and OGCC and your PENRO/CENRO representatives on April 26-27-28, 2023.
Furthermore, OGCC is requesting an online meeting during the duration of the Coron visit with your team
and any representative from DENR-MIMAROPA Office of RED-Claudio for real time consultation as a result
of observations made at the site.  Your immediate reply on this urgent matter shall be highly appreciated.
Thank you.
Engr. Diomedes Tan, PRA-Manager Reclamation Department
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